
#backtoschoolbacktoscouting
Photo Contest

Share the Scouting Adventure
With Your Friends

Share Your Scouting Photos In Our
#backtoschoolbacktoscouting Contest

– Ends September 30!
The Scouts create amazing adventures. Sharing the memories you
make with your Scout on your social media account is one of
the most powerful ways to increase parent involvement and
encourage others to join. The Mayflower Council, Boy Scouts of
America has created the hashtag #backtoschoolbacktoscouting to
use with your photos of your Scouting adventures on these
social  media  accounts  to  spread  the  word  about  how  fun
Scouting is!

Help us share the Scouting story by sharing your Scout’s great
adventures with us and with others. Simply take a moment to
share a photo or something exciting you did in Scouts on
Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram through Sept. 30th with the
hashtag #backtoschoolbacktoscouting. Sharing your photos will
qualify you to win special prizes such as Amazon gift cards!

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/backtoschoolbacktoscouting-photo-contest/
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